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Meeting was hosted by San Diego Chapter at the Joan Kroc Center for Peace Studies, in 
San Diego and was attended by 24 people. 
Meeting was called to order by Mel Boynton, President at 12:30 pm.   
Introductions were made.  
Jim Stanbery, Treasurer,  presented Treasurer's report. 
Mel Boynton reported on highly successful June Conference in Washington DC 
Ardi Rashidi, National Board Member reported on the proposed UNA/UNF Alliance 
Of great interest and importance was the unanimous vote to move forward on this 
proposed Alliance by the participants at the Conferece. 
Barry Simon reported on the upcoming Global Event on Sept. 22nd 
National Meeting Highlights were shared by attendees of the National Meeting 
Extended discussion followed with many questions concerning the Alliance. 
Chapter updates followed. 
Meeting adjourned at 3 pm. 
All attendees invited to attend Charter Day Celebration at the same location. 
 
Next Division Board Meeting will be hosted by the Long Beach Chapter on Saturday, 
August 28th 
Details to follow. 
 
	
  


